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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

 

 

This letter is to confirm that the statistical methods and results presented in the study titled 
“Early versus Late Percutaneous Endoscopic Gastrostomy (PEG) tube placement in post-
stroke patients: Mortality, Predictors of Mortality, Complications, and Outcomes” were 
completed and reviewed by a member of the Biostatistics Service from the AHEAD Institute at 
Saint Louis University. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  
Noor Al-Hammadi 
Senior Biostatistician  


